SUPPLY COMPANY

June 7, 2005

Ms. Julie Hamilton

City of Rochester Hills
1000 Rochester Hills Dr
Rochester Hills, MI. 48309

Dear Ms. Hamilton

Over that past couple year’s brass prices have skyrocketed, but we have been able
to negotiate with our manufacturers a modest increase in existing Municipal
contracts. This is no different with your existing purchase order, 400888. We
have been able to negotiate with our manufacturer a modest price increase of only
7%.

Enclosed please find your prices from August 1, 2005 thru August 1, 2006. These
prices reflect the 7% increase.

We look forward in extending this contract with the City of Rochester Hills. If we
can be of further service to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerel

Al Weber
Municipal Division Manager
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